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Dina Kapur Sanna and Sam Shulman Co-Author Article on 
OVDP for Trusts and Estates Magazine
Dina Kapur Sanna and Sam Shulman co-authored an article, "A Critical Time for Voluntary Disclosure of Foreign Assets," 
which was published in Trusts and Estates magazine. They discuss the IRS's recent and significant changes to the Offshore 
Voluntary Disclosure Program (OVDP) and the Streamlined Filing Compliance Procedures, put in place in June 2014. They 
noted that, "it's even more incumbent on taxpayers to become compliant with their U.S. filings before these programs change 
again or are repealed altogether."

For the full article, click here to see it online at WealthManagement.com.
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